Bill No. 1583-04

Request to Convey the County’s Interest in 15 Properties within 25th Ward, City of Pittsburgh, to the URA
· URA requested action by the prior administration last year, but no action was authorized.

· Located in the upper North Side section of the City along Federal Street
· 15 Vacant Lots - ranging from 1,000 to 2,000 square feet in size
· Acquired by the Three Taxing Bodies through various City Treasurer Sales
· Purchase price, which is yet to be determined, will be paid by future developer, possibly Central Northside Neighborhood Council
· Site is being assembled as part of the Federal North redevelopment project, and will include a mix of rental and owner-occupied residential units
· 10 parcels have delinquencies from before they were taken through Treasurer Sale. These delinquencies are cleared by Action of Quiet Title by the City when transferred to the URA.
· The City and School District have already conveyed their interests to the URA.
